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NSHC Letter 06/2016
10-06-2016

To: NSHC members

Subject: Data Quality Working Group

Dear Collegues,

The Data Quality Working Group (DQWG) is preparing a paper for the S-100 Working Group.
This paper addresses Quality of Bathymetric Data in relation to stability of seabed. The DQWG
would like to raise awareness among NSHC members of the S-101 standards that will need to
be published in 2017 and how they are currently developing.

The DQWG invites the NSHC members to take notice of this paper and provide feedback. The
latest draft is enclosed. I have allocated agenda item B.6 of the 32" NSHC for this.

Yours sincerely,

/’/b
Captain RNLN Marc C. J. van der Donck
Director Netherlands Hydrographic Office

Hydrographer o the Royal Netherlands Navy
Chairman, NorthSea Hydrographic Commission

CC:  Mr. Gilles Bessero (Director IHB)
Mr. David Wyatt (Assistant Director IHB)

The Netherlands Hydrographic Office, Visitor address: van Alkemadelaan 786,
2597 BC The Hague, Postal address: P.O. box 10.000 1780 CA Den Helder,
Telephone: +3170362800 Fax. +31703162843
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